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Claim by Armando J. Chevere Ortega and Joanna I. Vazquez Martinez  regarding damage to vehicle  at W. O’Connor St.
and N. 84 St. on May 17, 2020

City Attorney recommended to be Placed on File

File #: 2020-0388, Version: 1

City of West Allis Printed on 12/9/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

